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Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to you to express my interest in the opportunity to join your firm as part of the Summer Internship Programme 2016.
 At present, I am postgraduate student at Trinity College Dublin where I am studying International and European Intellectual Property Law (LLM). I completed my undergraduate degree at the University of Limerick and graduated in August 2015 with a 2.1 LLB where I also studied economics as a minor subject for four years as part of my degree. 
In an effort to become a well-rounded graduate, I have engaged in various work experience opportunities in the past, both legal and commercial.  As you may be aware, the extra academic year associated with Law Plus is used for the completion of a lengthy work placement known as a Cooperative Education Placement. I was assigned a position with General Electric Capital Aviation Services, Co. Clare. While I would have preferred to have worked in a law firm, as my core interest is to ultimately practice, the system as operated by my university is that one must accept one’s first offer. In that respect, I was fortunate to be allocated a place with General Electric Capital Aviation Services at an early stage and I ultimately derived considerable benefit working in the firm. My work included the preparation and collation of all documentation necessary for the purpose of completing entries on/to the International Registry of Mobile Assets (as operated under the Cape Town Convention and Aircraft Protocol) together with the formation and completion of Ownership Trusts so as to comply with United States Federal Aviation Requirements. 
As can be observed from my curriculum vitae, I have also personally endeavoured to organise other legal work experience and engage in volunteering opportunities outside of University time to build on my skill base.  I have worked for short term periods in law firms, as well as gaining alternative experience in commercial part time roles. 
Throughout my time at University, I have been an active and engaged member of the student body, sitting on the University of Limerick’s Law Society and participating in student politics. I have continued these efforts at postgraduate level and now serve as my class/course representative for the academic year 2015/2016 where I act as a link between my peers and the Law School, raising and helping to resolve issues where necessary.
At this time, I am very anxious to move forward with my career. While I do not wish to overstate my own abilities, I have always tried to approach the challenges that we all meet in life in a capable, confident and committed fashion and hope to bring these qualities to my future career. I can align myself with the values of Byrne Wallace especially the emphasis the firm places on technology, integrity and on Corporate Social Responsibility. An opportunity to become part of the team at Byrne Wallace would be of immeasurable value to me as I transition from student to professional. 
I hope you will consider my application. If anything further is required, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours Faithfully,
Pamela Lynch
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